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More details:  
 
Professor Felicity Goodyear-Smith is a general practitioner and Academic 
Head of the Department of General Practice & Primary Health Care, 
University of Auckland, New Zealand. She is currently nearing the end of a 
six month sabbatical and is visiting McGill to develop collaborative research 
involving eCHAT. 
 

Cannot make the seminar physically?  (Please Note: Students from FMED 504 
are expected to be there). Then, you may join the webinar by registering at the 
below link: 
 
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4925912501814174209 

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information 
about joining the webinar. 
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